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SERVING THOSE WHO SERVE
- Chuck “Tusk” Yarbrough - Director
director@pigtrailhog.com

We have had a local tragedy of losing Officer Apple in the line duty. Jason Runions came to the
Chapter and asked for support in feeding the law enforcement agencies with a charity ride. HOG insurance
requirements didn’t provide enough time to directly host a poker run as an open event. Instead, we supported the
ride by promoting it at our monthly gathering, on our Facebook page and invited members to ride during the Law
Enforcement escorted ride. What a great ride as we rode in honor past the agencies that were involved the day
Officer Apple was killed. Thanks to Jason and all that participated.

How else do we serve? LOH completed their cookie run and delivered cookies to several first responder locations,
police stations, and fire stations. Christmas time is an overload for cookies, so our LOH leader, Deb Raymond, decided
to do this in the Summertime. Other ways we serve are our Veterans Day ride and meal at the dealership in
November, rides and fundraisers for the Northwest Arkansas Children's Shelter throughout the year and various
support for charity poker runs such as Ride to Prevent Suicide, etc...

The Chapters Care Committee is working on several events in the near future to support our former HRC Jim Moss
with expenses after surgery due to his recent motorcycle wreck. Be on the lookout for these opportunities.

Thanks to all you HOG members that find ways to serve others.

ENJOYMENT COMES IN MANY FORMS
- Becky & Scott Fite - Activities

activities1@pigtrailhog.com

Hello Harley Members! Hope you are having a wonderful summer!

We just got back from our trip to Pagosa Springs, CO. and St. George, UT. If you ever get a chance, be sure to take
this in. There are so many areas to visit that will just take your breath away - the different rock formations in Bryce
Canyon and Zion Canyon, the blue water in the shape of a horseshoe at Horseshoe Bend, floating and shooting the
rapids on Sevier River, the old town of Silverton (which has a very good bread pudding) and Durango. Who needs
the Bahamas? Tour our country and see the beauty!

Our Chapter picnic will be August 28 at Lake Avalon in Bella Vista, starting at 11:00 and ending at 4:00. Chapter to
furnish the hot dogs, hamburgers, cokes, water, ice, paper plates, silverware, cups and napkins. If your last name
begins with a letter between A-M you will bring dessert and names from N-Z will bring a side dish. Come on out and
enjoy the fun! Any questions please email me at activities1 @ pigtrailhog.com.
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